
‘The 2 Johns’ Parent E-Safety Workshop (Virtual) 

www.esafetytraining.org 

 

Do you know that Minecraft, Roblox and Fortnite are not as safe as you might 

think? Do you know that restricting the ‘chat’ in games does not stop your child from 

talking to strangers? 

Do you know that having the wrong settings on your social media apps can expose 

your child to grooming or put them at risk of bullying? 

Do you know how gang culture and radicalisation affects your child online? 

Do you know what long term effects lockdown has had on your child? 

Do you know that self-generated images are now common among children in 

primary school years across the county? 

Do you know what media sources your child forms their opinions from? 

 

Do you know how to keep your child safe and show 

them the wonders of our digital world? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

‘The 2 Johns’ will open your eyes to a world we, as adults, didn’t grow 
up in. Please save the date to attend this crucial parent support event. 

 

8pm to 9:30pm on Monday 27th November 2023 

 

Click on the link or scan the QR code to  

sign up for the event:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83529852532 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83529852532

